NYNEX

c/o NYNEX Government Airs Co.

1300 | Street N.\ Suite 400 WSst, Washington, DC 20005
Tel 202 336 7900

Fax 202 336 7922

Jacob J. Goldberg
Vice President, Access and Network Interconnection Marketing

January 6, 1999 ma

Transmittal No. 535

Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

ATTENTION: Common Carrier Bureau

The accompanying tariff filing, issued by the NYNEX Telephone Companies (NTCs), and
bearing Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, effective January 7, 1999, is sent to you for filing in
compliance with the requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended.
This filing consists of tariff pages as indicated on the following check sheets:

Tariff F.C.C. No. Check Sheet No.

1 570th Revised Page 1
Supplement No. 149

On December 29, 1998 under Transmittal No. 534 the NTCs filed a supplement to
suspend for one day tariff revisions filed under Transmittal No. 532. The NTCs
inadvertently failed to provide an explanation on the supplement regarding the
suspension of said revisions. Therefore, this filing, issued under authority of
Special Permission No. 99-4, cancels Supplement No. 148 and provides a corrected
supplement in its place.

Supporting information under Section 61.49 of the Commission’s Rules is not required
with this filing.



An amount of $630.00 has been electronically transmitted to the Mellon Bank in
Pittsburgh, PA, in accordance with the fee program procedures.

This transmittal letter and associated attachments are being filed electronically
via the Federal Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System.

Questions on the payment or inquiries, comments and petitions regarding this filing
should be addressed to Mary Liz Hepburn at the above address. Additionally, all
inquiries, comments and petitions in connection with this filing must be sent via
facsimile at 202-336-7858.

/s/ Jacob J. Goldberg

Jacob J. Goldberg
Vice President, Access and Network Interconnection Marketing

Attachments:
Tariff Pages



